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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

As a parent with a child who experiences multiple special needs, I urge you to update 

the current legislation governing special education funding. There’s not enough 

money to get support people to meet the minutes on her IEP that the educators are 

saying that she needs. This puts everyone in a bind and creates heartache and a 

lack of progress for our child. I urge you to support this legislation so that all children 

can get an appropriate AND supportive education. Take good care and best wishes, 

Katie Sass 


